
Teen Night ID  
Policy 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
Cascade Family Skating is implementing a new ID policy for children to 
enter into the Cascade Skating Saturday Teen Night.  We require all 
children entering the rink without their parents to have an ID.  If your 
child does not have an ID we will make ID’s for your child.  In order to 
get their ID you must come into the rink with your child and fill out an ID 
form and take a photo of you and your child.  This form will have the 
Parent's name & child’s name, phone, and address. This is being put in 
place to control the kids that are misbehaving inside and outside of the 
rink.  We will also require children to stay in the rink and/or in front of the 
rink until they are picked up by their parents.  
 
We will have an APD Police officer and Cascade Security at the top of the  
Cascade entrance telling parents our new ID policy and not letting kids walk  
onto the Cascade rink property without having an ID.  
 
Please fill out the ID form below and bring it into the rink for our files. 
Thank You  
Cascade Management  


